
 
VIII CONGRESSO BRASILEIRO DE MICOLOGIA 

 
January 8th, 2016. 

Dear colleagues, 

 

 The organizing committee of the VIII Congresso Brasileiro de Micologia wishes a Happy New Year to all of 
you. This year we will have the pleasure to have you in Florianópolis for the VIII Congresso Brasileiro de Micologia! 

Starting on January 10th a new call for proposals will be open. If you stil did not send a proposal for 
symposium, round table or course, prepare and send it to us by January 31st! We will soon send a new message with the 
forms. 

You can participate sending your work to be presented as a poster or oral presentation. Abstract submissions 
will be open between April 4th and May 15th 2016. The information about the abstract format will be sent soon. Save 
the date and start preparing your work! 

The registration fee will be announced soon and the regirtration period will start on May 1st.  

 Save the date and please help us spread the word! Check out our webpage 
(http://micologia2016.paginas.ufsc.br/) and follow us on Facebook and Instagram (MICOLAB.micologia2016). 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Maria Alice Neves 

President of the Organizing Committee 


